Welcome-Pledge

Attendees: Tabytha Carr, Shari Buck, Julie McDowell, Dawn Fetterolf, Crystal Schwiderske, Tricia Smeal, Allison Koleno

President's Report (Julie)

Will be adding past meeting minutes to MS Facebook page as pictures (unable to upload files)

Treasurer Report (Shari)

Balance: \$2,920.05

Principal's Report (Mark)

Julie and Mr. Mitchell met. 5th & 6th grade will be taking field trips this year. Mr. Mitchell asked if MS PTO would pay for the buses for 5th and 6th grade. Discussion was had to offer 7th and 8th grade something sponsored by PTO (snack, ice cream, etc.). Julie will connect with Mr. Mitchell to ensure it is stated on the permission slip that PTO paid for the buses for these students to attend the trip. PTO would like the parents to know what PTO does for the children and encourage them to continue to participate and fundraise. Shari made a motion to pay for buses. Dawn seconded the motion. None were opposed.

Committees

Fundraisers (Dawn)-Gardner's Candies for Easter, forms were passed out, posts were made on FB and Remind messages sent and an "all call" was made. Orders were due March 9th and delivery is March 30th.

Unfinished Business

None

New Business

None

Announcements Officer Elections will occur at April meeting. Will need to find a secretary. (Next Meeting: 4/7/2020)

Adjournment Shari motioned to adjourn and Dawn seconded the motion

Submitted by: Tabytha Carr (Secretary)